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Message from Mrs. Gray: 

I enjoyed visiting classrooms last week and 

seeing how hard the children are working at 

their learning. We were focussing on our 

building learning power character,  

Co-operative Chameleon, in assemblies and I 

certainly saw lots of fantastic examples of 

pupils working together to support each other. 

In Class 5 pupils were learning about hyphens. 

Parents, see if they can explain why I have 

used a hyphen in this paragraph! 

Special Mentions Assembly    

 

Well done to the children who received 

special mentions in assembly on Friday: 

 

Class 1 – Hope and Elliot 

Class 2 – Joshua and Amelia 

Class 3 – Jacob and Amelia 

Class 4 – Jayden and Ryley 

Class 5 – Max and Elliot 

 

Amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

 

                     Target: 96.5% 

 

Well done to all classes this week for 

exceeding our attendance target. A special 

congratulations goes to Class 2 for a 

fabulous 100% attendance! 

Class 1 – 98.5% 

Class 2 – 100% 

Class 3 – 98.6% 

Class 4 – 97.1% 

Class 5 – 97.0% 

Remember every day counts! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       
Macmillan Coffee Morning: 

We are grateful for your support with our 

Macmillan coffee event. We raised £161          

to help the fight against cancer. Thank-you 

to the FOMS group who organised the 

morning and to our Year 6 children who 

helped out. 

 

Reminder - School photographs 

This Wednesday, the photographer will be in 

school in the morning to take individual 

photographs and photographs of sibling 

groups. If you would like a family photograph 

involving pre-school children, please come to 

school for 8:30am so that they can be taken 

before the start of the school day. 
 

Parents’ Evenings 

We are holding our first parents’ evenings of 

the school year on Tuesday 23rd October and 

Wednesday 24th October (4:00-6:00pm). 

Letters will be sent out at the end of this week 

with details of how you can book 

appointments. Keep checking book bags! 

 

 Parking 

We have had some complaints from local 

residents about parking around school. Please 

can we request that you park only in public 

places and ensure that driveways are not 

blocked. Many thanks for your co-operation. 
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